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21.09.23 
 
Dear Parent / Carers 
 
The PTA are hosting a cake and coffee event on Friday, 29th September. The first get together will run from 8.15 to 9.15 am - you can 
grab a cake for your child/ren before school starts and send them in for registration (as normal) and then go back and relax in the hall 
with a cuppa. There will be a second sitting in the afternoon which will run from 2.45 - 3.30pm. If you wish to grab your child early, 
you can collect them from the office and take them to the hall so you can enjoy some time together whilst enjoying a drink and a cake. 
 
All monetary donations will be split equally towards Macmillan Cancer Support and The Brain Tumour Charity - a charity both we and 
Mrs Mattox hold dear to our hearts.  
 
Of course, this event needs your support and we are asking for cake donations whether they been shop bought (you can start sending 
these in asap please) or home-made (they just need a list of your ingredients) and these can be sent in the day before or first thing 
Friday morning please, so we can gauge how much we have to offer. 
 
As ever, we thank you for your support no matter how small or big. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Rakegate PTA 
 
 
 


